
Subject: FW: priority list for CFI measures in East Tisted
From: <sandra.nichols@eas�sted-pc.gov.uk>
Date: 28/11/2022, 20:12
To: "'Parish Clerk East Tisted'" <clerk@eas�sted-pc.gov.uk>

From: sandra.nichols@eas�sted-pc.gov.uk <sandra.nichols@eas�sted-pc.gov.uk>
Sent: 28 October 2022 17:01
To: 'Janes, Ian' <Ian.Janes@hants.gov.uk>
Subject: priority list for CFI measures in East Tisted

Good a�ernoon Ian

Thanks so much again for coming out to meet with us last week to have a look at the measures which we would
like to consider to make best use of the £15,000 grant from SDNP (and thanks again for applying for this for us, we
can’t tell you how much it is appreciated!).

We’ve considered what we have discussed and this is our list in order of priority:
1. White lining on bends near village shop to a�empt to slow traffic
2. White lining on narrow areas of Sta�on Road – par�cularly heading west towards A32
3. White lining on village entry from Selborne direc�on before and on the bend
4. Priority signage on narrow areas (as per under single track railway bridges - as HCC wish to actually reduce

signage, the waterfowl/duck signs can be removed/replaced)
5. Extending the black & white bollards the full length of the village area of the A32 which would encompass

the ‘layby’ and ensure that all walk-way areas are protected by this means
6. Extending footpath to the recrea�on ground
7. Village ‘gates’
8. Extra 30mph signs

You said that your surveyors will come out in due course to assess these sugges�ons and cost them out. Please feel
free to give them my contact details so that I can assist them when they come out.

Kind regards
Sandra
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